
Shireoaks Parish Council
Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 9th May 2017 at      7.15 p.m. in Shireoaks Village Hall

There were  3  residents present.
Councillors were asked about their position with regard to fracking in the village and how they would seek the views of parishioners.  Councillors explained that they would wait until they received an application and then an objective survey would be carried out within the village to reflect the opinions of residents.  No application has been submitted yet.
Councillors were asked about Monks Wood as a meeting had been held last week when the Management and running had been passed over.  There had been a suggestion that the Parish Council might want to take over public liability insurance and it was suggested that the residents meet with councillors.    Councillors agreed to a meeting with the people involved and to come back to a full council meeting for further discussion as this is a very complex issue involving 118 households.

